
 

       09.09.16 

Welcome back to school everyone ☺ 
Over the summer we have worked hard in creating engaging environments for the 
children and Diamond Classroom has been transformed into a city apartment. Our 
theme is “Are we nearly there yet? “which focuses on the geographical and 
historical aspects of city living. 
All the children are settling well and have spent the week participating in lots of 
collaborative tasks.  

               
 

               
 
We even managed to cheer on the Tour of Britain cyclists. 

         
 
Reminders: 

• Please come to meet me and Mrs McAleese on Monday after school where 
you will find out useful information to help you support your child’s learning 
this year. 

• Children are to bring their bikes or scooters and helmets to school for our 
“Wheelie Event “ next Wednesday. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


